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• 

Richard R. Sevigny, Div. of 
Economic Opportunity 

John W. Benoit, Jr., Deputy 

May 17, 1973 

Executive 

Attorney General 

~his is a response to your letter of May 8 requesting 
that th,is office render an.opinion on the question whether a 
conflict of interest will result from your future employment 
as a housing. development consultant following termination of 
your present employment as an employee in the.State.Econqmic 
Opportunity office assigned to the state Housing Authority. 
In order for this office to render its opinion in the matter, 
it is necessary that you advise us of the nature of your 
duties as a housing develop.~ent consultant, should you 
terminate employment with the State. Also, may we please 
have a descritpion o~ your present duties. 

We will be pleased to render an opinion in the matter 
upon receipt of the information required .. 

JWBJr./ec 


